
NMFC was founded with a mission to provide a pathway in youth soccer for maximum player development, 
while instilling habits of success in our athletes for life on and off the field. Central to that mission is creating 
access to the highest levels of competitive soccer available. Our club has worked tirelessly since our 
inception to advance our mission, and today we are excited to announce a major step forward in those 
efforts.


We are proud to announce a new long-term partnership with Midwest United FC, one of the largest and 
most dynamic clubs in the United States! In partnering with MUFC, we have established a direct player 
pathway for our athletes to compete at the highest levels of travel soccer - ECNL, MLS Next, NAL and USL 
just to name a few. This partnership also gives our players access to some of the very best coaching and 
playing resources available in the state and beyond. NMFC is incredibly proud to affiliate with Midwest 
United FC, a 501c3 non-profit who shares our commitment to putting players first. We are honored to have 
MUFC choose us as their sole Northern Michigan affiliate, which we believe reflects our shared commitment 
to excellence both on and off the field. Please take the time to visit www.midwestunitedfc.com to learn 
more about Midwest United FC and what a tremendous resource our partnership will be moving forward.


To be clear, NMFC isn’t going anywhere. We are still the #NMFCPROUD and as committed as ever to our 
“One Club. One Family.” principles. In partnering with Midwest United FC, we are able to better serve 
Northern Michigan athletes and advance our core mission collaboratively. Our club will never stop seeking 
ways to improve opportunities for the youth in our region as they continue to prove they can compete with 
anyone in the state - and the nation - if simply given the opportunity. 


We are grateful for our members, our supporters, and our new partners at Midwest United FC. We cannot 
wait to share more about the many exciting opportunities that come with this new partnership! Thank you 
for being part of the future of soccer in Northern Michigan, which today looks brighter than ever!
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